From: Gary and Alice Nelson <nelsonfamily@bendbroadband.com>

Sent: Wednesday, February 7, 2018 3:08 PM
To: HAGNR Exhibits

Subject: Opposed to HB4029

Legislators,

We are two registered voters who would like to go on record as being opposed to House Bill 4029. A bridge to

extend the hiking trail along the Deschutes River is far more beneficial for the residents (and visitors) to Central Oregon
than any negative impact it would have on the river and its surroundings. And the river belongs to all the residents, not
just to the few fortunate homeowners who live in the vicinity.

Sincerely,

Gary and Alice Nelson
nelsonfamily@bendbroadband.com
363 SW Bluff Drive, #408

Bend, OR 97702

541-639-2923 (Gary)

206-972-8053 (Alice)




